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Penny St. Louis Littell- Director of Planning and Development

November 20, 2008

Chuck & Tatiana Whitlock

16 Colonial Road

Portland, Maine 04102

RE:    16 Colonial Road

CBL:  185-C-004



Regular Mail
Dear Chuck & Tatiana Whitlock:

An evaluation of your building permit application fails to comply with the following section of the Land Use Ordinance of the City of Portland:

Division 6. R-5 Residential Zone Sec. 14-120 Dimensional Requirements – required side yard setback is 8 feet.

As discussed, a section of the deck will have to be removed and could possibly be relocated on the property. Please resubmit a corrective plan of compliance meeting the required side yard setback. Please feel free to contact me at 874-8706, if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions.

Sincerely,
Tammy Munson
Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer
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